
  

  

 

     

 

         

     

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 
  21st February 2018 

 
 

EARLY CLOSURE REMINDER 

Monday 26th February – Staff Training, early 

closure 2pm all classes (no clubs this day – Spanish 

+ Orchestra)  

 
 

 

 

         

 

      

      

Our Year 7 children began our 'Shared Education' week 

with a trip to Carrowmena where they had a great time 

interacting and making new friends with children from 

Damhead PS and St Eoghan's PS. Our Year 3 to Year 6 

children are very excited about their trips over the 

next few days.  

 

MACOSQUIN PS FRIENDS’ ASSOCIATION 

Don't forget to support our Fashion Show on Monday 26th 

March at Coleraine Grammar School (Lodge Road site) from 

7.00pm - doors open at 6.30pm. Tickets, priced at £10 will 

go on sale from Tuesday 6th March. Payments can be made 

via SIMS Agora or purchased from members of the 

Friends’ Association directly. 

Date of next meeting is Monday 5th March at 6.30pm. 

Everyone welcome.  
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